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^°-. UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

SEP 21 1O

TO: ALL INTERESTED PARTIES

The attached document entitled "Selected NRC Products -- High-Level Waste
Program" dated September 1988 is being distributed for your information.

Sincerely,

Eileen T. Tana, Licensing Assistant
Project Management and
Quality Assurance Branch

Division of High-Level Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards
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